
 

 

Webstep ASA: Invitation to presentation of financial 
reports Q3 2022 
 

Oslo, 3 November 2022:  Please note that Webstep ASA will announce its third quarter 2022 results 

10 November 2022.  

The presentation will be available via the following webcast link at 9:00 am CET the same day: 

https://channel.royalcast.com/landingpage/hegnarmedia/20221109_3/ 

The interim report and presentation will be available from 7:00 am CET the same day at: 

https://investor.webstep.com/Investors/reports-and-presentations/default.aspx  

 

 

Contact details for further information: 

Truls Oftedal Ellingsen, Interim CFO 

Cell: +47 928 03 031 

Email : ir@webstep.com 

Website : www.webstep.com 

 

Webstep ASA is a provider of consultancy services to the private and public sector, with the IT 
expertise necessary to deliver the most demanding digitalisation and IT services.The Webstep Group 
employs approximately 500 employees in Norway and Sweden. The company offers its services to 
more than 250 customers annually and has been recognised for its work environment. 
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